
MINUTES 

September 1, 2014 

Board met in regular session with Lynn Zeller, Thomas Shuttlesworth and Harold Smith in 
attendance.  Minutes of previous meeting and treasurer report were approved as submitted.  
Also in attendance were Larry Hoke, Shawn and Luann Hoffman. 

Mr. Hoffman again expressed his concern with the condition of the driveway on the east side of 
his property.  The board agreed to have millings placed in the washed-out areas leading from 
his stable area to the road way.  This action is pending the reply from PEMA on the Hazard 
Mitigation Request submitted to replace the drain pipes in the area. 

Correspondence received (1) Dauphin Cty Association of Twp Officials – Annual Convention, 
October 2, 2014; (2) Dauphin Cty Conservation Dist – Erosion & Sediment Pollution Control 
Workshop; (3) Comcast – Payment Center @ Millersburg to close Sep 26, 2014. 

Hazard Mitigation Grant – No action from PEMA 
Road resurfacing projects – Work completed and approved, awaiting billing 
Abandon Vehicles – Lucas vehicle removed to twp property, Mihalick vehicles moved from  
   Julian Street 
Gypsy Moth Spraying Program – Letter sent to DCCD, no other info received. 
Drain box replacement – Letter sent to Drum Excavating to proceed. 
 
Condition of Building next to Dollar General Store discussed.  Secretary to send letter to owner 
on the condition and notify him of the code violation. 
 
Being no further business, motion by Zeller, second by Shuttlesworth to adjourn, motion  
  carried. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


